
  
 
 
 
 

Welcome to  
Calvary Baptist Church 

Serving Madison and the surrounding areas 
Pastor Eric Spickelmier 

Church 320-598-7809 
804 W. 8th St., Madison, MN 56256 

Worship Service – 10:30 a.m. 
Website:  www.cbcmadison.org / Email:  pastor@cbcmadison.org 

Office Hours:  Tues. – Fri. from 9:15 a.m. – 5:45 p.m. 
 

Order of Worship   
June 30, 2024 

 

Welcome and Prayer 
Worship in Song 
Announcements 
Prayer 
Tithes and Love Offerings 
Glory Be 
Dismiss for Nursery through 3 years & Super Church for ages 4 through grade 4 
Message:  Pastor Eric Spickelmier 

 
FINANCIAL REPORT 6/23/24 

General Fund…………………….…….… $1,645.06 
TOTAL GIVING:  $1,645.06 

ATTENDANCE:  47 
 

 

WEEKLY GENERAL FUND BUDGET NEED IS $3,250.00 
 

 
Today’s Super Church Teacher:  Greg / Naomi  

Today’s Nursery Workers:  Debbie / Miah 
  

 
Next Week’s Greeter:  Cheri 

Next Week’s Usher:  Jon 

Next Week’s Sound Person:  Dallas 

Next Week’s Tech Person:  Naomi 

Next Week’s Super Church Teacher:  Greg 

Next Week’s Nursery Workers:  Theresa / Miah 

 

 

 

 

 
 

Bible Memory Verse of the Month:  “We believe, and we know You are the 

Holy One of God.” – John 6:69 

 

ANNOUNCEMENTS 
 

1 

Welcome to Faith and Fun Night! 

 

2 

There will be a special business meeting of Calvary’s membership next 

Sunday, July 7 after the morning service to discuss a roof repair of the Power 

House.  The cost estimate is $24,850.  We will also have a discussion to 

gauge the interest in a possible name change for the church.  Please plan on 

attending if possible. 

 

3 

Vacation Bible School is around the bend!  It’s time to start preparing for one 

of the coolest ministries we do as a church.  Please consider being involved 

this year if you haven’t previously.  Talk to Jill Wittnebel about what needs 

there are that you might be able to assist with.  VBS planning meetings have 

begun and are at 7 p.m. on Mondays.  This year’s VBS runs from Sunday, 

July 21 through Thursday, July 25.  :) 

 

4 

The old “Merry Marthas” groups are gone and have been replaced by three 

“working groups” of all our regular attenders (women AND men).  Each 

group will be responsible for event prep, food serving, and cleaning at 2-3 

events per year.  You will be contacted by your working group leader when 

your group’s turn comes up.  Thanks for helping us accomplish our church 

activities – and a special thanks to Chris Werpy, Tina Baldwin, and Shelly 

Stafki for being willing to lead the groups! 

 

5 

Please see the sanctuary bulletin board for upcoming community events. 
 

http://www.cbcmadison.org/
mailto:pastor@cbcmadison.org

